
VISEGRAD SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 2015

Eötvös Loránd University (ELTE; Budapest, Hungary) is open to receive student applications
within the “Visegrad Scholarship Program”.

  

The deadline for applications is 31 January 2015.

  

In Call for Applications  you can find further information about how to apply for a Visegrad
Fund Scholarship to study as an exchange student at Eötvös Loránd University.
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